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The Association of National Stakeholders 

in Traffic Safety Education (ANSTSE) 

was established in 2010 to maintain and, 

when necessary, upgrade the NTDETAS 

and to provide oversight in 

implementation activities. ANSTSE is an 

Association of voluntary Stakeholders 

dedicated to identifying and advocating 

areas of common ground for the 

improvement of driver education. The 

NTDETAS were revised in 2017 by the 

ANSTSE, with assistance from the 

National Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration (NHTSA), to define the 

future of driver education and assist in 

improving the delivery of driver education 

programs nationally. 

Members of the Association include: 

www.anstse.info 

Developed by 

The Driver Education Instructor Training 
Curriculum was developed by the Teacher 
Training Working Group (TTWG) and the 
Association of National Stakeholders in 
Traffic Safety Education (ANSTSE) with 
funding from the National Highway Traffic 
Safety Administration (NHTSA). This 
curriculum supports the Novice Teen 
Driver Education Training and 
Administrative Standards (NTDETAS).  

 
What is Included in the 
Model Training Materials 

 

 Instructor’s Guide Lesson Plans  

 Candidate/Participant Workbook  

 Visual Slides and Videos  

 Classroom and BTW Activities 

 Optional Modules or Content  

 Quizzes  

 Knowledge Tests  

 Downloadable PDF, Microsoft Word 

and PowerPoint Files 



Who can Teach this Course? 

This course should be taught by highly 
qualified master instructors to provide 
quality instruction to instructor candidates 
or participants of the course. Master 
instructors teaching this course should 
receive a training course on how to utilize 
these materials. They should have a deep 
understanding of the entire course and 
experience that supports objectives and 
topics used in this course. Master 
instructors should have prior instructor 
training teaching experience.  
 

How a State/Program can Use 

these Materials 

The materials and other resources are 
available for free download at 
www.anstse.info. States/programs may 
duplicate the materials for use and 
distribution to participants. State- and 
program-specific content may be added.  

Instructor Training System 

To assist in developing a quality instructor 
training system, five stages were identified 
as essential for States and/or programs to 
successfully train driver education 
instructors. 

About this Course 

The Teaching Task/Teaching and 
Learning Theories is designed to provide 
instructor candidates with the teaching and 
learning theory for classroom and behind-
the-wheel instructional methodology.  
 
The curriculum contains model lesson 
plans and visuals to train new driver 
education instructors on teaching and 
learning theories for classroom and BTW 
instructional methodology. 
 

 
The Curriculum includes three parts: 
 

 The Fundamental Concepts of 
Teaching and Learning,  

 Teaching and Learning Theories for 
Classroom, and  

 Teaching and Learning Theories for 
Behind-the-Wheel.  

The materials are available for free use 
and download at www.anstse.info 

Each Stage is a critical component and each 
may require course development by the State 
or program. The model training curriculum 
that has been developed assists in teaching 

Stage III The Teaching Task. 


